
Crude Oil Customer

[Company Letterhead]

Via [insert delivery method]

[Insert Date]

U.S. Department of Transportation

Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration

[Insert correct delivery address efile/fax/mail/hand delivery]
RE: 
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking: Hazardous Materials - Enhanced Tank Car Standards and Operational Controls for High-Hazard Flammable Trains 

(Docket No. PHMSA-2012-0082 (HM-251))

Dear Sir or Madam, 

The nation’s domestic oil and gas sector relies heavily on freight rail to get our goods to market every day. [insert Company name] commends the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration’s efforts to enhance rail safety – safety is our primary concern. We are writing to you, however, because of the unnecessary adverse impacts the proposed far-reaching regulations will have on our business.

Speed Restrictions

Rail is an essential component of our supply chain and the proposed speed restrictions will have wide-felt reverberations throughout the entire world.  Every day, we use freight rail to ship crude oil to both domestic locations and international ports. The proposed nationwide speed restrictions will increase our transit times, which inherently drives up both inventory and transportation costs and ultimately results in higher consumer prices around the globe. In short, any reductions in speed will create possible supply shortages for manufacturing and U.S. exports and stunt the economy. The nation’s economy needs the economic growth that the oil and gas industry is providing, and ensuring a fluid rail network is essential to maintaining that growth. 
Tank Car Requirements

[Describe how tank car standards and ECP requirements will impact your business].
We are asking you to limit the proposed rail speed restrictions to only trains that are transporting a continuous block of 20 or more cars containing crude oil through high-threat urban areas. Expanding the scope of covered liquids will significantly add to the anticipated rail network velocity reductions and we encourage a narrow definition of commodities to be included in the rule.  [Insert sentences regarding tank car and ECP brake requirements]. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter of great importance to our company, all of our employees and the U.S. economy.


Sincerely,
